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This bill is an outright jab at Oregon workers around the state. This is an absolute job 

killer and a unnecessary bill being put forth to be voted on. We’ve already regulated 

this fuel to above and beyond high standards. To take something away without 

offering an alternative to people who rely and depend on it Is being absolutely selfish 

and in caring towards our fellow Oregonians. Vote No on HB4141 


